
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 26, 2017 11:45:36 AM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 6:27 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Pat Ringler

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
there should be a moratorium placed on all hydro rate increases, no matter which line of the bill they
affect.  Ontario business owners and residential customers have already become overburdened by the
mismanagement of Ontario energy resources.  We should not need to hope rate increases are offset by
governmental Acts that may or may not stay in effect when parties change over
at the next election.   If Ontario hydro needs rate increases to make their
bottom line look good, then hydro One should look at cost cutting within their own organization, cutting
out wasteful spending in the form of useless advertising, and increasing the cost of exported energy to
the equivalent of energy sold inside the province.  Review every part of the problems that have caused
the  high cost of energy to find a solution that is fair and equitable.  Hydro One needs to take
responsibility for their management or lack thereof.

-- Attachment --
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